Dear Sir or Madam, 

The recent developments on the Corona Virus have a tremendous impact on Germany as on the rest of the world. We rely on that together; we will withstand this taxing time and invite you to look ahead with confidence. 

The good news first: In spite of restraints and limitations, of course we are aimed to still remain at your services and are continually working on present projects – even if more electronically than we prefer. Luckily our supply chains are not facing any discrepancies and we are able to almost unrestricted, sustain our production. 

We promise to have taken all necessary measures, as well as numerous pre-emptively actions to protect our employees and their families, enabling child care and care for the elderly.
In the last couple of weeks our employees are working from home when possible and the encounters in the premises have been reduced to an imperative level, always in pursuance of the imposed minimum distance. The visits of customers, suppliers and partners were ceased and were shifted to the digital world, in order to minimize the number of visitors on the premises. In addition specific measures were implemented for the staff on site, regarding sanitary actions and safety regulations, to furthermore grant, being a reliable business partner.
We thank you in advance for your understanding, if we are limited in executing service, differently than you are used to. For your convenience we outlined in the FAQs the reachability: 
If you are facing difficulties on a Loesch machine, for which you urgently require a spare or wear part: then please contact the service team at: +49 (0) 151 140 29900 or send us an email: service@loeschpack.com. We will be aimed to soonest support the long term operational readiness of your equipment.
If you are planning a packaging task and need to discuss further details, will you have accessibility to the Loesch specialists: 








        Of course! Our sales managers are looking forward to receiving your call at +49 (0) 9545 449 0 resp. your email at sales@loeschpack.com. If you wish you can also contact your already known sales representative by mobile or email. We are also happy to set up a video chat for your convenience.
If you are curious to know about the latest events at Loesch or Hastamat and you want to know how to package your products more efficiently?

Please feel free to visit our websites www.loeschpack.com or www.hastamat.com and get inspired.
We remain true to our motto: Packaging your ideas!
But most importantly – Please stay safe and healthy!
Sincere regards,


Loesch Verpackungstechnik GmbH.
